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DATE: November 18, 2022 
TO: PJM Stakeholders; Representatives of Authorized Government 

Agencies 
FROM: The Independent Market Monitor for PJM 
SUBJECT: Topics for Upcoming MMUAC Meeting 
 
On December 2, 2022, from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM, the Independent Market Monitor will hold a 
meeting of the Market Monitoring Unit Advisory Committee (MMUAC). The MMUAC acts 
as a liaison between stakeholders and the Market Monitor and provides advice on matters 
relevant to the Market Monitor's responsibilities under the PJM Market Monitoring Plan. 
 
The Market Monitoring Unit requests suggestions for discussion topics at the upcoming 
meeting. Please email any such suggested topics to Joseph Bowring at 
Joseph.Bowring@monitoringanalytics.com or ma@monitoringanalytics.com. 
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